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Planning  
Division  

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

Through:         Kari Kent, Assistant City Manager   
  Nana Appiah, PhD, AICP, Planning Director 

From: Angelica Guevara, Project Manager 

Date:  July 8, 2019 

Subject: “Nuevas Vistas, A Condominium” Final Plat 

 

Attached for your review is the final plat of “Nuevas Vistas, A Condominium”.  The only 

revision to the subdivision plat after preliminary plat approval included a name change from 

“Mesa Royale”.  

      

 

 


